
June 29-30 Bulletin Announcement 
 

A Walk in Faith 
 
As you know, our capital stewardship campaign is officially “off the ground!”  The campaign is 
now putting together information for you that will provide you with information so that you are 
fully informed of the background, history and scope of the campaign.  The campaign will allow 
you time for prayerful discernment before being asked to make a sacrificial pledge that is over 
and above your current giving.    
 
One of our capital stewardship campaign themes is “Not Equal Gifts, but Equal Sacrifice”.  Our 
campaign will eventually challenge each of us to consider our blessings and what God is asking 
us to do for our parish.  This campaign will ask many of you for a little of your time and talent—
together, as a faith community of St. Peter Parish, we can meet this challenge and look forward 
to a successful campaign!   

 


